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What is a SEPAC?
A SEPAC is a Special Education Advisory Council. Every public school district 
in Massachusetts is required to establish a SEPAC. Massachusetts state law 
assigns both an advisory and a participatory function to SEPACs and 
membership is offered to all parents/guardians of children with disabilities 
and other interested parties. The foundational role of a SEPAC is to work in 
partnership with the school on matters of special education.



What Do We Do?
● Collaborate with administrators and the school committee on special education 

programming and policies within the Hanover Public Schools district.

● Provide resources, workshops, and information on events related to special 
education and other relevant topics to the community.

● Promote a network for parents and guardians of children with disabilities and 
provide a forum to share information and discuss matters of relative interest and 
concern regarding our children.



23-24 Board Meetings
Updates from the district and the SEPAC

Via Zoom Wednesdays at 10am

Agenda and Minutes posted to the website

● September 20, 2023
● November 8, 2023
● January 10, 2024
● March 13, 2024
● May 22, 2024

https://www.hanoverschools.org/district/special-education-parent-advisory-council/agenda/special-education-parent-advisory-16




23-24 Upcoming Events

SEPAC parent/community social

Workshops with In- district professionals

Transition Planning

New IEP format information session



How to Contact SEPAC

Website: https://www.hanoverschools.org/sepac

Email: hanoversepac@gmail.com

Facebook: @HanoverSEPAC

https://www.hanoverschools.org/sepac
mailto:hanoversepac@gmail.com

